
Public Notice 
 
Filing will open in the West Peculiar Fire Protection District for candidates seeking a six-year term 
position on the Board of Directors. Candidates may file from December 10, 2024, until December 
31, 2024, Monday through Friday at the Fire District Office located at 20523 South School Road, 
Peculiar, MO, 64078. Those interested in filing please call (816) 779-5766, to ensure the proper 
person is present to administer the paperwork. All candidates for director must pay a $25 filing fee 
and file a Personal Financial Disclosure required by the Missouri Ethics Commission 11-23-2.  
State law requires candidates to be over the age of 24 years, a taxpaying resident of the West 
Peculiar Fire Protection District for at least one year prior, and file a statement under oath that such 
person possesses the required qualifications. The General Municipal Election will be held on April 8, 
2025.  
 


